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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
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WHO IS CELEBRATING AN
ANNIVERSARY AT UWSP IN

MARCH

MARC WOLFRAM
5 years of service

DALE LEPINSKI
5 years of service
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Meet Marc Wolfram!  Marc is 
celebrating his official 5th 
anniversary with Facility 
Services this month but has 
been with us for 7 years.  He 
describes himself in high 
school as a good student.  
Marc enjoys listening to 
country music or sports talk 
radio.

Marc’s hobbies include 
anything that there is to do 
in the great outdoors!  We 
asked Marc what he would 
do if he suddenly became a 

millionaire and Marc said “I would go see a financial planner”.  Solid 
plan Marc.  Marc’s favorite movie is “Grumpy Old Men” starring Jack 
Lemmon and Walter Matthau.  Marc has been a valuable T.E.A.M. 
member for some time now and helps out often with posting flyers 
and organizing T.E.A.M. events at M&M.  On behalf of his fellow 
T.E.A.M. members, THANK YOU Marc for all you do to make T.E.A.M. 
and Facility Services successful.

For tickets, please see any T.E.A.M. member at Nelson Hall or M&M.
Tickets are available from Monday, April 1st thru Friday, April 12th.

GO AHEAD, HAM IT UP!



Someone once asked me if I 
thought February liked March.  I 
said “No, but April May!”.

Q: Why did Cinderella get kicked 
off the baseball team?

A: She always ran away from the 
ball.

Q: Why did the racing sausage 
give up his quest to become a 
Brewer?

A: Because he was the wurst.

Q: What did the glove say to the 
baseball?

A: Catch ya’ later!

Bob didn’t believe that Fred’s dog 
could talk. So Fred asked his dog, 
“What’s on top of a house?”

“Roof,” the dog barked.

Bob wasn’t convinced. So Fred 
asked the dog how sandpaper 
feels.

“Rough.”

He still wasn’t convinced.

“O.K., who was the greatest 
baseball player of all time?” Fred 
asked the dog.

“Ruth”!

Although April Fools’ Day, also called All Fools’ Day, has been 
celebrated for several centuries by different cultures, its exact 
origins remain a mystery.

Some historians speculate that April Fools’ Day dates back to 1582, 
when France switched from the Julian calendar to the Gregorian 
calendar, as called for by the Council of Trent in 1563.

People who were slow to get the news or failed to recognize that 
the start of the new year had moved to January 1 and continued 
to celebrate it during the last week of March through April 1 
became the butt of jokes and hoaxes.

These pranks included having paper fish placed on their backs and 
being referred to as “poisson d’avril” (April fish), said to symbolize a 
young, easily caught fish and a gullible person.

Historians have also linked April Fools’ Day to festivals such as 
Hilaria, which was celebrated in ancient Rome at the end of March 
and involved people dressing up in disguises.

There’s also speculation that April Fools’ Day was tied to the vernal 
equinox, or first day of spring in the Northern Hemisphere, when 
Mother Nature fooled people with changing, unpredictable 
weather.

April Fools’ Day spread throughout Britain during the 18th century. 
In Scotland, the tradition became a two-day event, starting with 
“hunting the gowk,” in which people were sent on phony errands 
(gowk is a word for cuckoo bird, a symbol for fool) and followed by 
Tailie Day, which involved pranks played on people’s derrieres, 
such as pinning fake tails or “kick me” signs on them.

- courtesy HISTORY.COM

APRIL
FOOLS!


